From: Greg Newman
To: Clerk"s Office

**Subject:** FW: White Rock Elementary - variance

**Date:** April 14, 2021 9:24:53 AM

Т

**Sent:** April 13, 2021 5:54 PM

To: Greg Newman < GNewman@whiterockcity.ca>

**Subject:** White Rock Elementary - variance

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am sending my support <u>to White Rock City Council in support of the District's application</u> for a Development Variance.

My daughter is currently attending WRE, my oldest daughter attended for 7 years. My father attended in 1952 when the school was Semi. My husband attended in the 1980s. Keep White Rock beautiful!

Sincerely, Michelle Bray-Russell